
 

 

7 July 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 
  
The travel company NST have been in touch with me to provide further information regarding 
refunds for trips missed due to Covid 19. NST is an Irish travel company and is therefore subject to 
Irish regulations which currently allow travel companies to refund half of payments received now 
with the remainder to be refunded in March 2021.  
 
Whilst I appreciate that this is not ideal I really think it is in our best interests to accept this offer. 
We will therefore soon be in a position to write a cheque for £255 per pupil.  
 
If your daughter was due to travel to Normandy on 23rd March could you please email me 
on info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk and let me know who you would like your cheque 
written out to. Please mark this email for my attention with your daughter's name clearly stated. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience. 
 
 
Mrs Joanne Wilson 
French Department 
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